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Kate Mansfield

To: Mark Cliffe-Phillips
Subject: RE: Km 160-184

 

From: David Harpley <david@canadianzinc.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2016 10:38 AM 
To: mcliffephillips@reviewboard.ca 
Cc: Alan B.. Taylor 
Subject: Km 160-184 
 
Mark, 
 
In our Jan 29 letter, we noted that we did not see a need for terrain mapping for Km 160-184. Our consultant has now 
informed us that, in the process of historical air photo review of the the river channel, terrain mapping would be very little 
additional effort. For this reason, we will go ahead and do this. 
 
David Harpley 
VP, Environment and Permitting Affairs 
Canadian Zinc 
Home Office 604 594 3855, Office 604 688 2001 

 
 


